CHARTER TOWNSHIP OF NORTHVILLE
Advertisement for
Request for Qualifications
Engineering Consulting Services

Sealed proposals will be received by the Clerks Department, Second Floor, Northville
Township Hall, on or before 2:00PM Tuesday, June 30, 2020.

The Township hereby solicits proposals for Engineering Consulting Service Qualifications. Information on the project is avail-
able on the Northville Township website at www.twp.northville.mi.us/projects along with all bid documents and can also be
obtained from the Clerks Department, Monday through Friday from 8am-4:30pm at Northville Township Hall, 44405 Six Mile
Road, Northville, Michigan.

Additional information may be obtained from the Deputy Director of Public Services, Robert Belair PE, at (248)662-0498 or
bbelair@twp.northville.mi.us. Questions regarding the project shall be brought to the attention of the Robert Belair PE,
Department of Public Services via email to bbelair@twp.northville.mi.us. Questions will not be accepted after June 22, 2020 @
3:30 PM.

Marjorie Banner, Township Clerk
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